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The following is a box listing for MI. 4/11 Films of Scotland Committee. Formal 

arrangement and description still to be undertaken. 

Item list: 

Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/1 c 1957 Printed pamphlet. "Films of Scotland for the World". 2 

copies 
   
MI.4/11/2 25 Aug 

1957 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Regal Cinema, 
Edinburgh. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/3 8 Dec 

1957 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  La Scala Cinema, 
Glasgow. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/4 12 April 

1958 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London 

  
MI.4/11/5 31 Aug 

1958 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Regal, Edinburgh. 2 
copies 

  
MI.4/11/6 30 Nov 

1958 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. La Scala, Glasgow 

  
MI.4/11/7 14 Mar 

1959 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

  
MI.4/11/8 30 Aug 

1959 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Regal, Edinburgh. 2 
copies 

  
MI.4/11/9 26 Mar 

1960 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/10 28 Aug 

1960 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 



Moving Image Manuscript Catalogue   
MI. 4/11 Films of Scotland Committee     Page 2 of 57 

Ref Date Description 
articles on the Committee's work. Regal Cinema, 
Edinburgh. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/11 Oct 1960 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Canadian Tour 

   
MI.4/11/12 27 Aug 

1961 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Regal, Edinburgh. 2 
copies 

   
MI.4/11/13 25 Mar 

1962 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/14 12 Aug 

1962 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. ABC Cinema, Aberdeen. 
2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/15 26 Aug 

1962 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Little Theatre, 
Middlesbrough. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/16 1 Nov 

1962 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Little Theatre, 
Middlesbrough. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/17 Oct-Nov 

1962 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Canadian Tour. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/18 5 May 

1963 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/19 25 Aug 

1963 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. ABC, Edinburgh. 2copies  

   
MI.4/11/20 1 Sept 

1963 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. ABC, Aberdeen. 2 copies 
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/21 16 Nov 

1963 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/22 11 April 

1964 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/23 7 Oct 

1964 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Fairfield Hall, Croydon. 
2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/24 Oct - Nov 

1964 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Canadian Tour. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/25 27 Mar 

1965 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/26 5 April 

1965 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Hall, Croydon  

   
MI.4/11/27 5 Sept 

1965 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  ABC, Edinburgh 

   
MI.4/11/28 20 Oct 

1965 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Philharmonic Hall, 
Liverpool 

   
MI.4/11/29 1966 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Canadian Tour 

   
MI.4/11/30 26 Mar 

1966 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London 

   
MI.4/11/31 31 Mar 

1966 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Hall, Croydon 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/32 28 Aug 

1966 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. ABC, Edinburgh   

   
MI.4/11/33 1 April 

1967 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London 

   
MI.4/11/34 3 April 

1967 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Hall, Croydon 

   
MI.4/11/35 Nov 1967 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Playhouse, Inverness  

   
MI.4/11/36 27 Mar 

1968 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Town Hall, Hamilton   

   
MI.4/11/37 6 April 

1968 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London   

   
MI.4/11/38 8 April 

1968 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Halls, Croydon   

   
MI.4/11/39 5 May 

1968 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Cosmo, Glasgow  

   
MI.4/11/40 25 

August 
1968 

Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Caley, Edinburgh  

   
MI.4/11/41 24 Nov 

1968 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. New Picture House, St 
Andrews 

   
MI.4/11/42 1968 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. North American Tour. 2 
copies  
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/43 29 Mar 

1969 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London   

   
MI.4/11/44 31 Aug 

1969 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London 

   
MI.4/11/45 1969 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Australia and New 
Zealand Tour 

   
MI.4/11/46 1970 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. North American Tour  

   
MI.4/11/47 10 Mar 

1970 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Town Hall, Falkirk  

   
MI.4/11/48 11 April 

1970 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London 

   
MI.4/11/49 13 April 

1970 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Halls, Croydon  

  
MI.4/11/50 22 Mar 

1970 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. ABC, Edinburgh 

   
MI.4/11/51 6 April 

1970 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Town Hall, Hamilton 

   
MI.4/11/52 30 Aug 

1970 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Odeon, Edinburgh  

   
MI.4/11/53 27 Mar 

1971 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London  
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/54 23/24 Apr 

1971 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Arts Centre, Aberdeen  

   
MI.4/11/55 29 Aug 

1971 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Odeon, Edinburgh   

   
MI.4/11/56 5 Sept 

1971 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. ABC, Edinburgh   

   
MI.4/11/57 27 Aug 

1971 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Odeon, Edinburgh   

   
MI.4/11/58 17 Sept 

1972 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Aviemore Centre   

   
MI.4/11/59 Nov 1972 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Usher Hall, Edinburgh  

   
MI.4/11/60 Nov 1972 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Yorkshire Tour   

   
MI.4/11/61 Feb 1972 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. National Film Theatre, 
London 

   
MI.4/11/62 26 Aug 

1973 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Odeon, Edinburgh  

   
MI.4/11/63 1973 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Yorkshire Tour   

   
MI.4/11/64 9 Feb 

1974 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London 

   
MI.4/11/65 4 Mar 

1974 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Halls, Croydon 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/66 25 Aug 

1974 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Odeon, Edinburgh 

   
MI.4/11/67 Jan 1975 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Tour of England  

   
MI.4/11/68 8 Feb 

1975 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London  

   
MI.4/11/69 Apr 1975 Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 

summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Spring Tour  

   
MI.4/11/70 31 Aug 

1975 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Odeon, Edinburgh  

   
MI.4/11/71 20 Mar 

1976 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Royal Festival Hall, 
London  

   
MI.4/11/72 7 June 

1976 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work. Fairfield Halls, Croydon 

   
MI.4/11/73 29 Aug 

1976 
Printed programme. "Scotland on the Screen" with 
summaries of Films of Scotland films to be screened and 
articles on the Committee's work.  Odeon, Edinburgh. 21st 
Anniversary. 2 copies 

   
MI.4/11/74 1971 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, ABERDEEN BY SEASIDE AND DEESIDE 
   
MI.4/11/75 1962 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, AS LONG AS YOU'RE YOUNG 
   
MI.4/11/76 1961 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  AYR FROM THE AULD BRIG 
   
MI.4/11/77  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  A9 
   
MI.4/11/78  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 
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Ref Date Description 
Scotland title,  BEYOND THE GRAMPIANS 

   
MI.4/11/79  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, BONNETS OVER THE BORDER 
   
MI.4/11/80 1963 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE BIG MILL 
   
MI.4/11/81 1970 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE BORDERS 
   
MI.4/11/82 1959 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, BUSMAN'S HOLIDAY 
   
MI.4/11/83  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, CASTLE AND COUNTRY.  
 
1 FILE ONLY, COMMENTARY JAN '96 

   
MI.4/11/84 1964 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, CHAMPIONS IN THE SUN 
   
MI.4/11/85 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, CLYDESCOPE 
   
MI.4/11/86 1963 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, COUNTY OF THE CLYDE 
   
MI.4/11/87 1966 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, COUNTY ON THE MOVE 
   
MI.4/11/88  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, CONCRETE POETRY. aka KY365 GOOD 
HOPE A – MI. 4/11/484 

   
MI.4/11/89  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  CROMARTY BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/90 1970 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, CUMBERNAULD, TOWN FOR 
TOMORROW 

   
MI.4/11/91 1966 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, CRUACHAN 
 
(Alternative version of HOLLOW MOUNTAIN) 

   
MI.4/11/92 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  DUNFERMLINE 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/93 1959 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  EDINBURGH TATTOO 
   
MI.4/11/94 1965 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  EDINBURGH FESTIVAL 
   
MI.4/11/95 1970 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  EAST KILBRIDE 
 
(Working title for WHY SCOTLAND, WHY EAST 
KILBRIDE) 

   
MI.4/11/96 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  EAST LOTHIAN 
 
(Working title for LOTHIAN LANDSCAPE?) 

   
MI.4/11/97  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  ERSKINE, NEW COMMUNITY  (Same as 
ERSKINE, NEW TOWN) 

   
MI.4/11/98 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  ERSKINE BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/99  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, FESTIVAL IN EDINBURGH 
   
MI.4/11/100 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  FISHERIES FILM 
 
(Working title for IN GREAT WATERS) 

   
MI.4/11/101 1965 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  FORTH ROAD BRIDGE  (Working title for 
CONSTRUCTION OF FORTH ROAD BRIDGE). 2 files 

   
MI.4/11/102 1961 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  FROM GLASGOW GREEN TO BENDIGO 
   
MI.4/11/103 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  GALLOWAY  (Working title for THE QUIET 
COUNTRY) 

   
MI.4/11/104  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  GARDENS BY THE SEA 
   
MI.4/11/105  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, File containing script, draft and treatment for 
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Ref Date Description 
Films of Scotland title,  SCOTTISH GAS FILM 

   
MI.4/11/106  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  GOLF IN SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/107 1971 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,   GLASGOW 1980 
   
MI.4/11/108  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  GREAT MILL RACE 
   
MI.4/11/109 1958 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  THE GOOD SERVANT 
   
MI.4/11/110 1960 File containing revised screenplay for Films of Scotland 

title,  GREYFRIARS BOBBY (Walt Disney Production) 
   
MI.4/11/111 1961 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  IN GOOD HEART 
   
MI.4/11/112 1975 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HAND OF ADAM 
   
MI.4/11/113 1965 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HEALTH OF A CITY 
   
MI.4/11/114 1962 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HEART OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/115 1966 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HEBRIDEAN HIGHWAY 
   
MI.4/11/116 1971 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HIGHLANDS 
   
MI.4/11/117 1968 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HIGHLANDS CAPITAL 
   
MI.4/11/118 1962 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HIGHLAND FOLK 
   
MI.4/11/119 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HIGHLAND TOURISM (Possibly working 
title for HIGHLAND HOLIDAY) 

   
MI.4/11/120 1966 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HOLIDAY SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/121 1966 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 
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Scotland title,  HOLLOW MOUNTAIN 
 
(Alternative version of CRUACHAN) 

   
MI.4/11/122  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  IT'S A SCOTTISH CUSTOM 
   
MI.4/11/123 1970 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  ISLE OF RHUM 
   
MI.4/11/124  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  THE KILT 
   
MI.4/11/125 1973 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  THE LINE TO SKYE 
   
MI.4/11/126 1969 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  LIVINGSTON 
   
MI.4/11/127 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  LOTHIAN LANDSCAPE 
   
MI.4/11/128 1967 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, LOCH LOMOND 
   
MI.4/11/129 1968 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  MACKINTOSH 
   
MI.4/11/130 1977 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  NORMAN MCCAIGH - A MAN IN MY 
POSITION 

   
MI.4/11/131 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  HUGH MACDIARMID - NO FELLOW 
TRAVELLERS 

   
MI.4/11/132 1962 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  METAL IN HARMONY 
   
MI.4/11/133  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  MAKE IT IN LIVINGSTON 
   
MI.4/11/134 1958 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,   NEW DAY 
   
MI.4/11/135 1971 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  ONE DAY IN IRVINE 
   
MI.4/11/136 1961 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 
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Ref Date Description 
Scotland title,  OVER THE SEA TO SKYE 

   
MI.4/11/137 1959 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, PERTHSHIRE PANORAMA 
   
MI.4/11/138 1961 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, PLAYING AWAY 
   
MI.4/11/139  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, PRINGLE'S CENTENARY FILM 
   
MI.4/11/140 1976 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  A PLAN FOR LIVING 
   
MI.4/11/141 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, A PLACE IN THE COUNTRY 
   
MI.4/11/142 1960 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, PLEASURE ISLAND 
   
MI.4/11/143 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, POLAR POWER 
   
MI.4/11/144 1973 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, PRIDE OF ISLANDS 
   
MI.4/11/145 1967 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, PROSPECT FOR A CITY 
   
MI.4/11/146 1975 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE PROSPECT OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/147  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE QUEEN IN SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/148 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE QUIET COUNTRY (See also 
GALLOWAY) 

   
MI.4/11/149 1958 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  RIVERS AT WORK 
   
MI.4/11/150 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, ROYAL STIRLING 
   
MI.4/11/151 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  ST ANDREWS 
   
MI.4/11/152 1967 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 
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Ref Date Description 
Scotland title, ST KILDA 

   
MI.4/11/153  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  SCOTLAND - A MARKET BASE FOR 
EUROPE 

   
MI.4/11/154  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  SCOTTISH BANKS 
   
MI.4/11/155  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SCOTTISH CLANS 
   
MI.4/11/156  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SCOTTISH FOOD 
   
MI.4/11/157 1960 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIP 
   
MI.4/11/158  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE SEA AROUND US - CONOCO 
  
MI.4/11/159 1960 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SILVER CITY 
  
MI.4/11/160 1966 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THE SMITHS IN SCOTLAND (Working title 
for LIVING IN SCOTLAND) 

  
MI.4/11/161 1969 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SIR WALTER SCOTT (Working title for THE 
PRACTICAL ROMANTIC) 

   
MI.4/11/162 1959 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, A SONG FOR PRINCE CHARLIE 
  
MI.4/11/163 1963 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SONGS OF SCOTLAND 
  
MI.4/11/164 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SORLEY MACLEAN'S ISLAND 
  
MI.4/11/165 1965 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  THE STORY OF TORMORE (Alternative 
version of STORY OF LONG JOHN) 

  
MI.4/11/166  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, SSEB film 
  
MI.4/11/167 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 
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Ref Date Description 
Scotland title, G R STEIN - REFRACTORIES 

   
MI.4/11/168 1965 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title,  THE SUN PICTURES 
  
MI.4/11/169 1976 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, STONE IN THE HEATHER 
  
MI.4/11/170 1974 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, TAYSIDE 
   
MI.4/11/171 1963 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THREE SCOTTISH PAINTERS 
   
MI.4/11/172 1967 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, TAY ROAD BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/173  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, THIS IS COLVILLES 
   
MI.4/11/174 1964 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, A TOUCH OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/175 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, TOP COUNTRY 
   
MI.4/11/176  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, Universities film 
   
MI.4/11/177 1963 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, VIEW FROM THE BASS 
   
MI.4/11/178 1972 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, WATER OF LIFE 
   
MI.4/11/179 1967 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, WATER, WATER EVERYWHERE 
   
MI.4/11/180 1969 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, WEAVE ME A RAINBOW 
   
MI.4/11/181  File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, WORKING TOGETHER 
   
MI.4/11/182 1963 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, YOUNG IN HEART 
   
MI.4/11/183 1965 File containing script, draft and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title, ZOO YEAR 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/184 Apr 1966 File containing typescript treatment for film on the care of 

the disabled (became WORKING TOGETHER), by 
Edinburgh Co-ordinating Committee for the Care of the 
Disabled 

   
MI.4/11/185 1971 File containing stills from the film ABERDEEN, BY 

SEASIDE AND DEESIDE 
   
MI.4/11/186 1962 File containing stills from the film AS LONG AS YOU'RE 

YOUNG 
   
MI.4/11/187 1969 File containing stills from the film AMAZING MOMENTS 
   
MI.4/11/188 1961 File containing stills from the film AYR FROM THE AULD 

BRIG 
   
MI.4/11/189  File containing stills from the film BEYOND THE 

GRAMPIANS 
   
MI.4/11/190 1963 File containing stills from the film THE BIG MILL 

 
Not all of the images may have been scanned 

   
MI.4/11/191 1970 File containing stills from the film BORDERS 
   
MI.4/11/192 1960 File containing stills from the film BY LOCHABER I WILL 

GO 
   
MI.4/11/193 1959 File containing stills from the film BUSMAN'S HOLIDAY 
   
MI.4/11/194  File containing stills from the film  CASTLE AND 

COUNTRY (2 files) 
   
MI.4/11/195 1964 File containing stills from the film CHAMPIONS IN THE 

SUN 
   
MI.4/11/196 1974 File containing stills from the film CLYDESCOPE 
   
MI.4/11/197 1963 File containing stills from the film COUNTY OF THE 

CLYDE 
   
MI.4/11/198 1966 File containing stills from the film COUNTY ON THE 

MOVE 
   
MI.4/11/199  File containing stills from the film CROMARTY BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/200 1970 File containing stills from the film CUMBERNAULD 
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/201 1966 File containing stills from the film CRUACHAN (Alternative 

version of HOLLOW MOUNTAIN) 
   
MI.4/11/202 1974 File containing stills from the film DUNFERMLINE 
   
MI.4/11/203 1972 File containing stills from the film DUNA BULL 
   
MI.4/11/204 1965 File containing stills from the film EDINBURGH FESTIVAL 
   
MI.4/11/205 1957 File containing stills from the film ENCHANTED ISLES 
   
MI.4/11/206 1970 File containing stills from the film EAST KILBRIDE 

(Working title for WHY SCOTLAND, WHY EAST 
KILBRIDE) 

   
MI.4/11/207 1972 File containing stills from the film ERSKINE BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/208  File containing stills from the film FESTIVAL IN 

EDINBURGH 
   
MI.4/11/209 1959 File containing stills from the film FRASERS' RETURN 
   
MI.4/11/210  File containing stills from the film GARDENS BY THE SEA 
   
MI.4/11/211 1960 File containing stills from the film GEORGE IV'S 

EDINBURGH 
   
MI.4/11/212 1971 File containing stills from the film GLASGOW 1980 
   
MI.4/11/213  File containing stills from the film GREAT MILL RACE 
   
MI.4/11/214 1976 File containing stills from the film GIVING VOICE 
   
MI.4/11/215  File containing stills from the film GREYFRIARS BOBBY 

(Walt Disney Productions) 
   
MI.4/11/216 1974 File containing stills from the film IN GREAT WATERS 
   
MI.4/11/217 1961 File containing stills from the film IN GOOD HEART 
   
MI.4/11/218 1975 File containing stills from the film HAND OF ADAM 
   
MI.4/11/219 1965 File containing stills from the film HEALTH OF A CITY 
   
MI.4/11/220 1962 File containing stills from the film HEART OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/221   
   
MI.4/11/222 1971 File containing stills from the film HIGHLANDS 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/223 1968 File containing stills from the film HIGHLAND CAPITAL 
   
MI.4/11/224 1972 File containing stills from the film HIGHLAND HOLIDAY 
   
MI.4/11/225 1966 File containing stills from the film HOLIDAY SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/226 1966 File containing stills from the film HOLLOW MOUNTAIN 

(Alternative version of CRUACHAN) 
 
Scans may not exist for all images in file. 

   
MI.4/11/227 1971 File containing stills from the film ISLAND OF BIG CLOTH 
   
MI.4/11/229 1972 File containing stills from the film ISLANDS OF THE WEST 
   
MI.4/11/230 1973 File containing stills from the film LINE TO SKYE 
   
MI.4/11/231 1967 File containing stills from the film A KIND OF SEEING 
   
MI.4/11/232 1967 File containing stills from the film LOCH LOMOND 
   
MI.4/11/232A 1967 File containing stills from the film LOTHIAN LANDSCAPE 
   
MI.4/11/233 1968 File containing stills from the film  MACKINTOSH 
   
MI.4/11/234 1962 File containing stills from the film METAL IN HARMONY 
   
MI.4/11/235 1958 File containing stills from the film NEW DAY 
   
MI.4/11/236 1971 File containing stills from the film ONE DAY IN IRVINE 
   
MI.4/11/237 1961 File containing stills from the film OVER THE SEA TO 

SKYE 
   
MI.4/11/238 1959 File containing stills from the film PERTHSHIRE 

PANORAMA 
   
MI.4/11/239 1961 File containing stills from the film PLAYING AWAY 
   
MI.4/11/240 1976 File containing stills from the film PLAN FOR LIVING 
   
MI.4/11/241  File containing stills from the film PIPE COATING TODAY 
   
MI.4/11/242 1960 File containing stills from the film PLEASURE ISLAND 
   
MI.4/11/243 1969 File containing stills from the film PRACTICAL ROMANTIC 
   
MI.4/11/244 1973 File containing stills from the film PRIDE OF ISLANDS 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/245 1976 File containing stills from the film PRIDE OF PENGUINS 
   
MI.4/11/246 1967 File containing stills from the film PROSPECT FOR A CITY 
   
MI.4/11/247  File containing stills from the film QUEEN IN SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/248 1972 File containing stills from the film QUIET COUNTRY 
   
MI.4/11/249 1972 File containing stills from the film ROYAL STIRLING 
   
MI.4/11/250 1974 File containing stills from the film ST ANDREWS 
   
MI.4/11/251 1967 File containing stills from the film ST KILDA 
   
MI.4/11/252 1960 File containing stills from the film SEAWARDS THE 

GREAT SHIPS 
   
MI.4/11/253 1960 File containing stills from the film SILVER CITY 
   
MI.4/11/254 1966 File containing stills from the film SMITHS IN SCOTLAND 

(Working title for LIVING IN SCOTLAND) 
   
MI.4/11/255 1975 File containing stills from the film SEA CITY - GREENOCK 
   
MI.4/11/256 1957 File containing stills from the film SCOTLAND DANCES 
   
MI.4/11/257 1959 File containing stills from the film SONG FOR PRINCE 

CHARLIE 
   
MI.4/11/258 1963 File containing stills from the film SONGS OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/259 1963 File containing stills from the film SPIRIT OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/260 1974 File containing stills from the film SORLEY MACLEAN'S 

ISLAND 
   
MI.4/11/261 1972 File containing stills from the film SPACE AND LIGHT 
   
MI.4/11/262 1965 File containing stills from the film STORY OF TORMORE 

(Alternative version of STORY OF LONG JOHN) 
   
MI.4/11/263 1972 File containing stills from the film G R STEIN - 

REFRACTORIES 
   
MI.4/11/264 1963 File containing stills from the film THREE SCOTTISH 

PAINTERS 
 
Scans may not exist for all of the images. 
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Ref Date Description 
   
   
MI.4/11/265 1967 File containing stills from the film TAY ROAD BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/266 1974 File containing stills from the film TAYSIDE 
   
MI.4/11/267 1964 File containing stills from the film TOUCH OF SCOTLAND 
   
MI.4/11/268 1974 File containing stills from the film TOWN CALLED AYR 
   
MI.4/11/269 1973 File containing stills from the film TRAVEL PASS 
   
MI.4/11/270 1963 File containing stills from the film VIEW FROM THE BASS 
   
MI.4/11/271 1967 File containing stills from the film WATER, WATER 

EVERYWHERE 
   
MI.4/11/272 1969 File containing stills from the film WEAVE ME A RAINBOW 
   
MI.4/11/273 1963 File containing stills from the film YOUNG IN HEART 
   
MI.4/11/274 1965 File containing stills from the film ZOO YEAR 
   
MI.4/11/275 n.d. File containing photographs used on Films of Scotland 

catalogue cover 
   
MI.4/11/276 1974 Photograph album containing b/w stills and negs from 

POLAR POWER 
   
MI.4/11/277 1972 Photograph album containing b/w stills from ISLANDS OF 

THE WEST 
   
MI.4/11/278  Set of reproductions of early calotypes by Hill and 

Adamson, used in the production of SUN PICTURES 
   
MI.4/11/279 1965 Roll of 35mm colour negatives. Stills related to film 

CONSTRUCTION OF FORTH ROAD BRIDGE 
   
MI.4/11/280 c 1970 42 x 35mm colour transparencies taken during shooting of 

film, possibly HIGHLANDS?, mostly scenery with a few 
shots of the film crew 

   
MI.4/11/281 c 1961 9 x colour transparencies possibly from the film IN GOOD 

HEART 
   
MI.4/11/282 1957-

1967 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film  BY LOCHABER I 
WILL GO 
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/283 1959-

1976 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film BUSMAN'S HOLIDAY 

   
MI.4/11/284 1958-

1961 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film CONSTRUCTION OF 
FORTH ROAD BRIDGE 

   
MI.4/11/285 1958-

1967 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film EDINBURGH 
TATTOO 

   
MI.4/11/286 1956-

1978 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film ENCHANTED ISLES 

   
MI.4/11/287 1956-

1972 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film FROM GLASGOW 
GREEN TO BENDIGO 

   
MI.4/11/288 1956-

1960 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film A LAND LIVED IN 

   
MI.4/11/289 1956-

1958 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film LIFE IN THE 
ORKNEYS 

   
MI.4/11/290 1957-

1960 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film NEW DAY 

   
MI.4/11/291 1956-

1966 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film RIVERS AT WORK 

   
MI.4/11/292 1956-

1976 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film SCOTLAND DANCES 

   
MI.4/11/293 1956-

1964 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film SILVER CITY 

   
MI.4/11/294 1958-

1968 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film SONG FOR PRINCE 
CHARLIE 

   
MI.4/11/295 1955-

1967 
File of correspondence, press cuttings etc,concerning the 
treatment and production of the film A TREE IS PLANTED 

   
MI.4/11/296 18 Jan 

1965 
Typescript "Report by the Director", Canadian Tour 1964, 
H Forsyth Hardy 

   
MI.4/11/297 12 Dec 

1966 
Typescript "Report by the Director", Canadian Tour 1966, 
H Forsyth Hardy 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/298 8 Jan 

1965 
Typescript "A Report from America", H Forsyth Hardy on 
tour of the USA 1964 

   
MI.4/11/299  File containing treatment, draft etc, for the film TOP 

PAPER 
   
MI.4/11/300  File containing treatment, draft etc, for the film WIGGINS 

TEAPE (Pulp Mill) 
   
MI.4/11/301 1962 Framed certificate for HEART OF SCOTLAND, shown at 

the film festival in Buenos Aires 
   
MI.4/11/302 1962 Framed certificate for HEART OF SCOTLAND, shown at 

International Industrial Film Festival, Germany 
   
MI.4/11/303 1962 Framed certificate for HEART OF SCOTLAND, shown at 

Cork Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/304 1963 Framed certificate for HEART OF SCOTLAND, shown at 

Sydney Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/305 1960 Framed certificate for GEORGE IV'S EDINBURGH, shown 

at film festival in Buenos Aires 
   
MI.4/11/306 1963 Framed certificate for METAL IN HARMONY, shown at 

Sydney Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/307 1960 Framed certificate for SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, 

shown at Yugoslavian film festival 
   
MI.4/11/308 1960 Framed certificate for SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, 

shown at  Cork Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/309 1961 Framed certificate for SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, 

shown at Montreal International Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/310 1961 Framed certificate for SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, 

shown at Boston International Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/311 1962 Framed certificate for SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, 

shown at American Film Festival (New York City) 
   
MI.4/11/312 1975 Framed certificate for SPACE AND LIGHT, shown at XII 

Congress, International Union of Architects 
   
MI.4/11/313 1962 Framed certificate for WEAVE ME A RAINBOW, shown at 

film festival in Buenos Aires 
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/314 1963 Framed certificate for WEAVE ME A RAINBOW, shown at 

Sydney film festival 
   
MI.4/11/315 1956-

1959 
Volume of press cuttings concerning the production of 
Films of Scotland films, reviews and screenings, including 
miscellaneous references to the Films of Scotland 
committee itself 

   
MI.4/11/316 1959 Volume of press cuttings concerning the production of 

Films of Scotland films, reviews and screenings, including 
miscellaneous references to the Films of Scotland 
committee itself 

   
MI.4/11/317 Oct 1962-

Mar 1964 
Volume of press cuttings concerning the production of 
Films of Scotland films, reviews and screenings, including 
miscellaneous references to the Films of Scotland 
committee itself 

   
MI.4/11/318 Apr 1964-

Apr 1967 
Volume of press cuttings concerning the production of 
Films of Scotland films, reviews and screenings, including 
miscellaneous references to the Films of Scotland 
committee itself 

   
MI.4/11/319 1967-Dec 

1973 
Volume of press cuttings concerning the production of 
Films of Scotland films, reviews and screenings, including 
miscellaneous references to the Films of Scotland 
committee itself 

   
MI.4/11/320 1974-

1981 
Volume of press cuttings concerning the production of 
Films of Scotland films, reviews and screenings, including 
miscellaneous references to the Films of Scotland 
committee itself 

   
MI.4/11/321 1964-

1969 
Volume of press cuttings concerning Films of Scotland and 
screenings in Canada and Australia 

   
MI.4/11/322 1956-

1976 
File containing typescript articles and speeches concerning 
the work of Films of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/323 1957-

1981 
File containing typescript press releases and articles 
concerning Films of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/324 20 Feb 

1982 
Press cutting "Cameras to stop rolling for Scots film group", 
Scotsman. Article on the winding up of the Films of 
Scotland Committee  

   
MI.4/11/325 22 Feb 

1982 
Press cutting "Credits roll for film pioneers", Scotsman. 
Article by H Forsyth Hardy on Films of Scotland since its 
reconstitution in 1955 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/326 1955/ 

1956 
Stills taken during construction of the vessel "Caltex, 
Edinburgh" at Greenock. b/w 

   
MI.4/11/327 1977 Typescript. Scripts, treatments and publicity material used 

in preparation of THE SPIRIT OF SCOTLAND and THE 
STORY OF TORMORE, Long John Whisky 

   
MI.4/11/328 c 1948 Printed report on an investigation into the post-war 

development of film as an international medium of 
expression. Foreword by Andrew Buchanan 

   
MI.4/11/329 1961 Press cutting "Skye film preview" concerning special 

performance of OVER THE SEA TO SKYE 
   
MI.4/11/330 7 Feb 

1974 
Press cutting "Another Films of Scotland winner", Glasgow 
Herald 

   
MI.4/11/331 Mar 1982 Typescript. Report and Accounts. The Films of Scotland 

Committee 
   
MI.4/11/332 11 Sept 

1955 
Certificate of participation FESTIVAL IN EDINBURGH, 9th 
Edinburgh International Film Festival 

   
MI.4/11/333 1961 Certificate of citation. SEAWARD THE GREAT SHIPS, 

Boston International Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/334 1961 Certificate SEAWARD THE GREAT SHIPS screening at 

8th Sydney Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/335 1961 Certificate. SEAWARD THE GREAT SHIPS screening at 

Montreal International Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/336 1962 Certificate. METAL IN HARMONY diploma from film 

festival in Belgrade 
   
MI.4/11/337 1963 Certificate of participation. HEART OF SCOTLAND 

Melbourne Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/338 1964 Certificate of participation. THE BIG MILL 

11th Sydney Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/339 1965 Certificate of participation. WEAVE ME A RAINBOW 

ECAFE Film Festival, New Zealand 
   
MI.4/11/340 1966 Certificate of honour. SONGS OF SCOTLAND 

American Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/341 1967 Certificate. ST KILDA, THE LONELY ISLANDS 
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Ref Date Description 
Film Festival, Trent, Italy 

   
MI.4/11/342 1968 Certificate. Film award for A KIND OF SEEING. 

Chicago International Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/343 1968 Certificate of participation. LOCH LOMOND 

At 13th Cork Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/344 1969 Certificate of honour. SONGS OF SCOTLAND 

American Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/345 1969 Certificate of participation. I REMEMBER, I REMEMBER 

Melbourne Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/346 1969 Certificate of participation.  MACKINTOSH 

At 16th Sydney Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/347 1969 Certificate of participation. MACKINTOSH 

Edinburgh Film Festival in Los Angeles, USA 
   
MI.4/11/348 1970 Certificate of participation. AMAZING MOMENTS 

14th San Francisco Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/349 1971 Certificate of participation. AMAZING MOMENTS 

Melbourne Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/350 1972 Certificate. Diploma of Honour for THE PRACTICAL 

ROMANTIC at Lisbon Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/351 1972 Certificate of participation. THE DUNA BULL 

17th Cork Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/352 1973 Certificate of participation. ISLE OF RHUM 

At festival in Milan 
   
MI.4/11/353 1973 Certificate of participation. THE DUNA BULL 

Melbourne Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/354 1976 Certificate of participation. HAND OF ADAM 

Melbourne Film Festival 
   
MI.4/11/355 1976 Certificate of participation. MACKINTOSH 

Festival of Films International, Bombay 
   
MI.4/11/356 1976 Certificate of participation. KALEIDOSCOPE 

Festival of Films International, Bombay 
   
MI.4/11/357 1977 Certificate of participation. THE GREAT MILL RACE 

6th International Film Festival of India 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/358 1980 Certificate of participation.  CASTLE AND CAPITAL 

Unidentified East European Festival 
   
MI.4/11/359 1981 Certificate of participation. CASTLE AND CAPITAL 

Travel and Sport Film Festival, London 
   
MI.4/11/360 1970 Poster for programme "Scotland on the Screen", New York 
   
MI.4/11/361 April 

1962 
Mounted Certificate of Appreciation to the Films of 
Scotland Committee from the Industrial College of the 
Armed Forces, Washington DC, USA 

   
MI.4/11/362 c 1950 Framed oil painting by Hugh Crawford of Sir Alexander B 

King, Chairman of the Films of Scotland Committee. 
(Deposited by RB Macluskie, Director of SFC/SCET to 
1986) 

   
MI.4/11/363 c1950s Framed notice FILMS OF SCOTLAND COMMITTEE 

2nd floor, Randolph Crescent 
   
MI.4/11/364 c 1955 Framed photograph CA Oakley by Stephen Griggs 
   
MI.4/11/365 c 1957 Framed photograph. Scene from film, possibly SCOTLAND 

DANCES 
   
MI.4/11/366 n.d. Framed poster. 12th Chicago International Film Festival 
   
MI. 
4/11/367 

1965 Framed photograph of award presented by the VI th 
Festival International du Film Industriel, Rouen 

   
MI. 
4/11/368 

1974 Award, presented by Financial Times at the British 
Sponsored Film Festival 

   
MI. 
4/11/369 

1974 Award, presented by Financial Times at the British 
Sponsored Film Festival 

   
MI. 
4/11/370 

1974 Golden Sun Award. Vth Festival Internacional de Film 
Turistico, Lisbon 

   
MI. 
4/11/371 

1975 Award. XII Congresso Mundial de la Union Internacional 
de Arquitectes, First prize 

   
MI. 
4/11/372 

1975 Award. XII Congresso Mundial de la Union Internacional 
de Arquitectes, Special mention 

   
MI. 
4/11/373 

c1963 Award. 5th Festival de Film Televisio. Rome? 
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Ref Date Description 
MI. 
4/11/374 

n.d. Trophy. Camera del Commercio, Salerno 

   
MI. 
4/11/375 

n.d. Trophy. Unidentified festival. Possibly in Rome 

   
MI. 
4/11/376 

n.d. Trophy. Avv Achille Corona. Ministro per Turismo e 
Spectaculo 

   
MI. 
4/11/377 

1963 Plaque. IV Festival International del Cine Industriel, Madrid 
- for THE BIG MILL 

   
MI. 
4/11/378 

Sept 
1977 

Typescript. Caltrex Calendering Line. Final draft shooting 
script 

   
MI. 
4/11/379 

1954-
1958 

Files. Films of Scotland Committee papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/380 

1970-
1972 

Files. Films of Scotland Committee papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/381 

1974-
1977 

Files. Films of Scotland Committee papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/382 

1956-
1970 

Files. Films of Scotland Production Committee papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/383 

1971-
1975 

Files. Films of Scotland Production Committee papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/384 

1954-
1961 

Files. Films of Scotland circulated papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/385 

1962-
1977 

Files. Films of Scotland circulated papers 

   
MI. 
4/11/386 

1971-
1976 

Files. Films of Scotland Promotion Committee 

   
MI. 
4/11/387 

1971-
1973 

Files. Films of Scotland Executive Committee 

   
MI. 
4/11/388 

1954-
1957 

Files. Films of Scotland Committee, "Signed Minutes" 

   
MI. 
4/11/389 

1958-
1972 

Files. Films of Scotland Committee, "Signed Minutes" 

   
MI. 1969- File of correspondence marked "Scottish Office" 
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Ref Date Description 
4/11/390 1982 
   
MI. 
4/11/391 

1975-
1981 

File of correspondence marked "Government support, 
meeting with Ministers, etc", including: 
 
Oct 1975 Ts Working party on Film Industry - the Scottish 
situation 
 
Sept 1975 Ts Suggestion for a submission to the Working 
Party on the British Film Industry 

   
MI. 
4/11/392 

1979 File of correspondence marked "Scottish Film Industry 
Discussions" including: 
 
Nov 1979 Ts Film Production in Scotland - paper by 
Scottish Film Production Trust 

   
MI. 
4/11/393 

May 1976 Ts, F of S "The Case for Government Support", concerning 
finance for film production in Scotland 

   
MI. 
4/11/394 

2 May 
1979 

Ts, F of S, A stock shot library for users and makers of film 
in Scotland (A Proposal) 

   
MI. 
4/11/395 

Nov 1979 Ts  F of S Film Library Feasibility Study, by Brenda Walker 

   
MI. 
4/11/396 

July 1976 Ts List of films made by F of S Committee 

   
MI. 
4/11/397 

July 1977 Ts  F of S Committee Members 

   
MI. 
4/11/398 

1975-
1978 

File of correspondence between F of S and Breck Films 
(Douglas Eadie) including: 
 
Treatment for SHAKESPEARE'S MOUNTED FOOT 
 
BLACK ANGUS IS COMING 
 
ISLANDS OF THE FORTH, film about William Soutar 
(poet) 

   
MI. 
4/11/399 

1955-
1976 

File of correspondence between F of S and various parties 
concerning the 1937 - 38 group of documentaries 

   
MI. 
4/11/400 

1974-
1982 

File of papers and correspondence concerning the Scottish 
Film Production Trust, including: 
 
11/6/74 - Ts Deed of Trust, SFPT 
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Ref Date Description 
 
Aug 74-May 82 - Ts Minutes of meetings 
 
Sept 1975-81 - Annual statement of accounts SFPT 

   
MI. 
4/11/401 

1966-
1968 

File of correspondence, papers etc marked Glasgow Films 
(in liquidation) 

   
MI.4/11/402 1958-

1971 
Misc press cuttings and correspondence with the press 
concerning F of S, Scottish film-making etc 

   
MI.4/11/403 n.d. Ts Draft Deed of Tryst of the John Grierson Memorial Trust 
   
MI.4/11/404 c1970s ptd leaflet. Catalogue of Films of Scotland "For Bright 

Bonnie Screen Entertainment" Published by US distributor 
   
MI.4/11/405 1938 and 

1939 
Xerox extracts. Dundee Chamber of Commerce Year Book 
concerning proposals for a film DUNDEE by F of S 

   
MI.4/11/406 1960-

1983 
Box file containing misc correspondence files relating to 
screenings of F of S films at various film festivals, 
including: 
 
1960-74 Cork Film Festival 
 
1968-80 Chicago Film Festival 
 
1973-74 Lisbon 
 
1960-72 Venice Documentary Film Festival 
 
1969-73 Sydney Film Festival 
 
1980 1st Festival of Celtic Film (in file marked 
Miscellaneous) 

   
MI.4/11/407 1955-

1989 
Ts. Misc articles for the press on Films of Scotland, 
including: 
 
1959 "A Pattern of Films for Scotland" by Forsyth Hardy 
 
1955 "Selling by Pictures" by Sir Alex B King, "Scotland", 
pub Scottish Council (Development and Industry 
 
1960 "The Projection of Scotland" by Sir Alex B King, 
"Scotland", pub Scottish Council (Development and 
Industry) 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/408 1970-

1979 
Misc correspondence between F of Scotland and the 
Scottish Arts Council, principally concerning proposals for, 
and funding for new titles, including outline treatments for 
several proposed films 

   
MI.4/11/409 1970-

1979 
File of correspondence between F of Scotland and various 
partners concerning proposed titles including Royal 
Scottish Museum, Royal Scottish Country Dance Society, 
Post Office, Hydro Board etc 

   
MI.4/11/410 1966-

1977 
Correspondence with the National Film School concerning 
the setting up of the School and the case for a film school 
in Scotland, including: 
 
Nov 1966 -Ts, The contribution schools of art make to the 
training of personnel for the Scottish film industry. Glasgow 
School of Art 
 
20 May 1966, Ts "National Film School", Films of Scotland 
 
n.d. Ts Committee on the need for a National Film School 
by John Maddison MBE 

   
MI.4/11/411 1968-

1982 
File of contracts and licences for the use of F of Scotland 
material by BBC Television 

   
MI.4/11/412 1968-

1981 
File of contracts and licences for the use of F of Scotland 
material by Scottish Television, misc broadcasters 

   
MI.4/11/413 1956-

198? 
File. Misc licence and distribution contracts. F of S and 
various distributors 

   
MI.4/11/414 1959-

1969 
File marked "Acquisition of films by COI" including various 
distribution contracts 

   
MI.4/11/415 1970-

1983 
File marked "Acquisition of films by COI" including various 
distribution contracts 

   
MI.4/11/416 Jan 1938 Xerox press cutting Bellahouston News, concerning the 

Empire Cinema and films to be screened including F of S 
documentaries and screenings organised by SFC's Social 
Service Panel 

   
MI.4/11/417 1974-

1983 
1975 - 1980 - File containing correspondence for Films of 
Scotland title, A9 HIGHLAND HIGHWAY. 
 
1974-1978 - File containing correspondence, draft, outline 
treatment, sketches, road plan and intermediate shooting 
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Ref Date Description 
script for Films of Scotland title A9 HIGHLAND HIGHWAY. 
 
1977 - 1983 - File containing planning brief, newspaper 
cuttings, draft commentary, production budget, historical 
background, outline schedule, shot lists, draft treatment 
(Charles Gormely) for Films of Scotland title A9 
HIGHLAND HIGHWAY. 

   
MI.4/11/418 1970-

1981 
File containing correspondence, distribution contract, 
production costs, draft script and commentary for Films of 
Scotland title ABERDEEN - BY SEASIDE AND DEESIDE. 

   
MI.4/11/419 1969-

1980 
File containing correspondence, programme note, 
statement of accounts for Films of Scotland title AMAZING 
MOMENTS OF THE GREAT TRACTION ENGINE 

   
MI.4/11/420 1960-

1965 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, draft 
commentary and treatment for Films of Scotland title AS 
LONG AS YOU'RE YOUNG 

   
MI.4/11/421 1961-

1975 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, press 
releases, outline treatment and commentary for Films of 
Scotland title AYR FROM THE AULD BRIG 

   
MI.4/11/422 1972-

1981 
File containing correspondence, draft, outline treatment, 
press cuttings, commentary (German) and treatment 
(German) for Films of Scotland title BAGPIPE AND THE 
ZITHER 

   
MI.4/11/423 1959-

1970 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, 
commentary, draft script, outline treatment for Films of 
Scotland title BEYOND THE GRAMPIANS 

   
MI.4/11/424 1962-

1977 
File containing correspondence, press releases, 
distribution agreement, draft treatment and script for Films 
of Scotland title THE BIG MILL 

   
MI.4/11/425 1976-

1981 
File containing correspondence and outline for Films of 
Scotland title THE BOAT 

   
MI.4/11/426 1970-

1978 
File containing correspondence for Films of Scotland title 
BLACK WATCH 

   
MI.4/11/427 1974-

1975 
File containing correspondence and draft commentary for 
Films of Scotland title BO'NESS FAIR 

   
MI.4/11/428 1961-

1979 
File containing correspondence, script (re-edited version) 
and commentary for Films of Scotland title BONNETS OF 
THE BORDER (RACERS AWAY) [re-edited version] 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/429 1971-

1974 
File containing correspondence, press cuttings, draft 
commentary and treatment for Films of Scotland title THE 
BORDERS 

   
MI.4/11/430 1981 File containing correspondence, draft script, production 

costs and logging sheets for Films of Scotland title 
BRITISH PIPE COATERS 

   
MI.4/11/431 1965-

1966 
File containing correspondence and shot list for Films of 
Scotland title BUSMAN'S HOLIDAY 

   
MI.4/11/432 1977-

1978 
File containing correspondence, draft and script for Films 
of Scotland title CALTREX CALENDERING LINE 

   
MI.4/11/433 1978-

1982 
File containing correspondence, press released and 
cuttings, music cue sheets, draft commentary, shot list, 
draft treatment, commentary for Films of Scotland title 
CASTLE AND CAPITAL 

   
MI.4/11/434 1963-

1966 
File containing correspondence, draft and commentary for 
Films of Scotland title CHAMPIONS IN THE SUN 

   
MI.4/11/435 1971-

1981 
File containing correspondence, German commentary. 
script, draft, treatment, music cue sheets and lab reports 
for Films of Scotland title CLYDESCOPE. 

   
MI.4/11/436 1975-

1986 
1975-1979 - File containing correspondence and outline 
treatment for Films of Scotland title MURCHISON 
PROJECT 
 
1980-1986 - File containing correspondence, press 
cuttings, draft commentary and treatment for Films of 
Scotland title MURCHISON PROJECT 
 
 

   
MI.4/11/437 1970-

1978 
File containing correspondence, publicity leaflet, 
production costs, draft title layouts, film sequences, draft 
treatment and production contract for Films of Scotland title 
COME AWAY IN 

   
MI.4/11/438 1960-

1980 
File containing correspondence, distribution agreement, 
final title layouts, film sequences and screening times, 
production costs, description of bridge, minutes, reports, 
collection sheets, draft and commentary for Films of 
Scotland title CONSTRUCTION OF THE FORTH ROAD 
BRIDGE 
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/439 1967-

1980 
File containing correspondence, draft, treatment, 
commentary, premiere invitations and annual report for 
SNIWB (1968) for Films of Scotland title COUNTRY OF 
THE BLIND 

   
MI.4/11/440 1965-

1970 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, 
commentary, draft and treatment for Films of Scotland title 
COUNTY ON THE MOVE 

   
MI.4/11/441 1963-

1964 
File containing correspondence, newspaper cutting, music 
cue sheet, commentary, draft sequence and outline 
treatment for Films of Scotland title COUNTY OF THE 
CLYDE 

   
MI.4/11/442 1976-

1981 
File containing correspondence, synopsis, outline 
treatment, commentary production budget, press cuttings 
and music cue sheets for Films of Scotland title 
CROMARTY BRIDGE 

   
MI.4/11/443 1962-

1967 
File containing correspondence, commentary, commentary 
(Tokyo version), outline treatment, minutes and press 
cuttings for Films of Scotland title CRUACHAN 

   
MI.4/11/444 1957-

1981 
File containing correspondence, draft and treatment, 
commentary, press cuttings, town plan, shotlist, music cue 
sheets, lab reports on 16mm D/R CRI for Films of Scotland 
title CUMBERNAULD TOWN FOR TOMORROW 

   
MI.4/11/445 1970-

1981 
File containing correspondence, screenplay, script, 
treatment, synopsis, press cuttings and music cue sheets 
for Films of Scotland title DUNA BULL 

   
MI.4/11/446 1964-

1968 
File containing correspondence, Festival programmes, and 
press cuttings for Films of Scotland title EDINBURGH 
FESTIVAL 

   
MI.4/11/447 1969-

1978 
File containing correspondence and synopsis for Films of 
Scotland title EDINBURGH ON PARADE 

   
MI.4/11/448 1968-

1974 
File containing correspondence, commentary and 
treatment for Films of Scotland title ERSKINE BRIDGE 

   
MI.4/11/449 1970-

1977 
File containing correspondence, outline and treatment 
plan, industrial brief and press cuttings for Films of 
Scotland title ERSKINE NEW TOWN 

   
MI.4/11/450 1973-

1985 
File containing correspondence, draft, commentary, 
anniversary programme, script, outline and press cuttings 
for Films of Scotland title DUNFERMLINE 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/451 1969-

1971 
File containing correspondence, production budget and 
outline for Films of Scotland title FETTES 

   
MI.4/11/452 1961-

1966 
File containing correspondence, outline, treatment, draft, 
commentary and programme for Films of Scotland title 
FORTH ROAD BRIDGE 

   
MI.4/11/453 1971-

1978 
File containing correspondence, draft, commentary, outline 
and draft script for Films of Scotland title GR-STEIN 
REFRACTORIES LTD 

   
MI.4/11/454 1972-

1985 
File containing correspondence, draft, commentary and 
treatment for Films of Scotland title GARDENS BY THE 
SEA 

   
MI.4/11/455 1960 File containing correspondence, draft treatment, 

commentary and pamphlet of "King and Kilt and a's 
coming" for Films of Scotland title GEORGE IV's 
EDINBURGH 

   
MI.4/11/456 1976-

1980 
File containing correspondence, press cuttings, press 
releases, dialogue and voice-over transcript and draft 
treatment for Films of Scotland title GIVING VOICE 

   
MI.4/11/457 1971-

1973 
File containing correspondence, shot list, commentary, 
draft, treatment and Glasgow Planning Dept brochure for 
Films of Scotland title GLASGOW 1980 

   
MI.4/11/458 1969-

1982 
File containing correspondence, shot list and proposal for 
Films of Scotland title GLASGOW'S PROGRESS 

   
MI.4/11/459 1974-

1978 
File containing correspondence for Films of Scotland title 
GOLDEN LIONS 

   
MI.4/11/460 1957-

1961 
File containing correspondence, distribution contract, draft 
and revised commentary, press reviews, draft treatment, 
contract for music licence for Films of Scotland title THE 
GOOD SERVANT 

   
MI.4/11/461 1979-

1982 
File containing correspondence, draft and commentary, 
press cuttings, printed notices of curling match, rushes 
report, budget costs, draft contract, synopsis, timings, film 
lab duping costs for Films of Scotland title THE GRAND 
MATCH 

   
MI.4/11/462 1975-

1982 
File containing correspondence, distributor's statements, 
draft and script, location schedule, press cuttings, 
production costs, music cue sheet, draft and treatment, 
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Ref Date Description 
German commentary, commentary for foreign versions, 
guide for German translation for Films of Scotland title THE 
GREAT MILL RACE 

   
MI.4/11/463 1975-

1984 
File containing correspondence, synopsis, shotlist, draft 
and treatment, press releases, outline schedule, music cue 
sheet, programme for Arts Council Film Tour for Films of 
Scotland title HAND OF ADAM 

   
MI.4/11/464 1962-

1973 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, draft and 
commentary, press cutting, draft and outline treatment for 
Films of Scotland title HEALTH OF A CITY 

   
MI.4/11/465 1960-

1974 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, outline 
treatment for Films of Scotland title HEART OF 
SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/466 1966-

1979 
File containing correspondence, music contract, shot list, 
dope sheets, draft and commentary for Films of Scotland 
title HEBRIDEAN HIGHWAY 

   
MI.4/11/467 1970-

1977 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, budget, 
shot list, draft and commentary, outline and treatment for 
Films of Scotland title HIGHLANDS 

   
MI.4/11/468 1966-

1980 
File containing correspondence, commentary, outline and 
treatment, music rights contract, leaflet for the "Loch Ness 
Phenomena Investigation Bureau Ltd" for Films of Scotland 
title HIGHLAND CAPITAL 

   
MI.4/11/469 1972-

1975 
File containing correspondence, commentary, outline and 
treatment, shot list, synopsis, budget for Films of Scotland 
title HIGHLAND CRAFTS 

   
MI.4/11/470 1958-

1974 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, outline, 
commentary and shot list for Films of Scotland title 
HIGHLAND FOLK 

   
MI.4/11/471 1971-

1980 
File containing correspondence for Films of Scotland title 
HIGHLAND HOLIDAY 

   
MI.4/11/472 1963-

1972 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, 
commentary and dope sheet for Films of Scotland title 
HOLIDAY SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/473 1966-

1978 
File containing correspondence, draft commentary and 
outline for Films of Scotland title HOLLOW MOUNTAIN 

   
MI.4/11/474 1972- File containing correspondence, progress notes and 
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Ref Date Description 
1981 budget for Films of Scotland title HUGH MACDIARMID - 

NO FELLOW TRAVELLERS 
   
MI.4/11/475 1981 File containing correspondence, outline treatment for Films 

of Scotland title HUTTON TENSION LEG PLATFORM 
   
MI.4/11/476 1967-

1972 
File containing correspondence, printing and production 
costs, draft and commentary for Films of Scotland title I 
REMEMBER, I REMEMBER 

   
MI.4/11/477 1972-

1974 
File containing correspondence, draft, outline and 
commentary for Films of Scotland title IF ONLY WE HAD 
THE SPACE 

   
MI.4/11/478 1958-

1966 
File containing correspondence, draft synopsis, draft and 
distribution statements for Films of Scotland title IN GOOD 
HEART 

   
MI.4/11/479 1972-

1981 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, budget, 
outline, draft, treatment and commentary for Films of 
Scotland title IN GREAT WATERS 

   
MI.4/11/480 1967-

1984 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, press 
cuttings, commentary and lab reports for Films of Scotland 
title ISLAND OF THE BIG CLOTH 

   
MI.4/11/481 1972-

1979 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, 
commentary, outline and treatment, press cuttings for 
Films of Scotland title ISLANDS OF THE WEST 

   
MI.4/11/482 1969-

1973 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, shot 
list, outline treatment, commentary, budget and press 
cuttings for Films of Scotland title THE ISLE OF RHUM 

   
MI.4/11/483 1974-

1985 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheets, budget, 
draft and commentary, outline, draft treatment and shot list 
for Films of Scotland title IONA - DOVE ACROSS THE 
WATER 

   
MI.4/11/484 1969-

1973 
File containing correspondence and outline treatment for 
Films of Scotland title KY 365 GOOD HOPE A (aka 
Concrete Poetry) 

   
MI.4/11/485 1973-

1980 
File containing correspondence, draft commentary, outline 
treatment and scenario for Films of Scotland title KEEP 
YOUR EYE ON PAISLEY 

   
MI.4/11/486 1975-

1977 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, location 
shot list, synopsis, draft and treatment for Films of 
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Ref Date Description 
Scotland title KIRKCALDY 

   
MI.4/11/487 1976-

1982 
File containing correspondence, contract, photocopy of 
sketches and accompanying words, shot list, outline 
synopsis, budget breakdown and press cuttings for Films 
of Scotland title JOHN BYRNE - ANIMATED FILM 
PROJECT "THE SKIPPER" 

   
MI.4/11/488 1971-

1974 
File containing correspondence, production costs, outline 
treatment and proposal for Films of Scotland title JON 
SCHUELER - AN ARTIST AND HIS VISION 

   
MI.4/11/489 1966-

1970 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet and 
synopsis for Films of Scotland title A KIND OF SEEING: 
The Colour of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/490 1980-

1981 
File containing correspondence for Films of Scotland title 
KYLESKU BRIDGE 

   
   
MI.4/11/491 1971-

1972 
File containing correspondence, outline and draft for Films 
of Scotland title LIGHT IN THE NORTH 

   
MI.4/11/492 1973-

1976 
File containing correspondence, "The Kyle Line Report 
1974", music cue sheet, press cuttings, outline, draft and 
commentary for Films of Scotland title THE LINE TO SKYE 

   
MI.4/11/493 1973-

1975 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, draft, 
commentary, shooting script and distribution statements for 
Films of Scotland title LOTHIAN LANDSCAPE 

   
MI.4/11/494 1968-

1978 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, outline, 
commentary and distributor's statement for Films of 
Scotland title LIVINGSTON - A TOWN FOR THE 
LOTHIANS 

   
MI.4/11/495 1965-

1969 
File containing correspondence, outline, draft, commentary 
and treatment for Films of Scotland title LOCH LOMOND 

   
MI.4/11/496 1967-

1969 
File containing correspondence and revenue statements 
for Films of Scotland title LOOKING OVER THE FENCE 

   
MI.4/11/497 1976-

1979 
File containing correspondence, press release, title and 
credit layout and transcript for Films of Scotland title 
NORMAN MacCAIG: A MAN IN MY POSITION 

   
MI.4/11/498 1967-

1980 
File containing correspondence, expense sheets, draft 
French and German commentaries, English commentary 
for Films of Scotland title MACKINTOSH 
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Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/499 1976-

1977 
File containing correspondence, costs, English script and 
French, Japanese and German translations for Films of 
Scotland title MAKE IT IN LIVINGSTON 

   
MI.4/11/500 1960-

1967 
File containing correspondence, draft, outline and copy of 
Colvilles' Magazine for Films of Scotland title MAKE WAY 
FOR STEEL 

   
MI.4/11/501 1969-

1974 
File containing correspondence, Loch Ness shooting 
schedule, production costs, and outline for Walt 
Disney/Films of Scotland title MAN, MONSTERS AND 
MYSTERIES 

   
MI.4/11/502 1961-

1977 
File containing correspondence, music contract, draft, shot 
list, shooting script, treatment, commentary and 
distributor's accounts for Films of Scotland title METAL IN 
HARMONY 

   
MI.4/11/503 1978-

1980 
File containing correspondence, brief, outline and 
preliminary report for Films of Scotland title OCCIDENTAL 
OIL (working title THE CLAYMORE STORY) 

   
MI.4/11/504 1969-

1973 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, title 
cards, outline, treatment and commentary for Films of 
Scotland title ONE DAY IN IRVINE 

   
MI.4/11/505 1959-

1983 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, 
commentary, title cards, outline and treatment for Films of 
Scotland title OVER THE SEA TO SKYE 

   
MI.4/11/506 1961-

1963 
File containing correspondence, draft commentary, 
mechanical-copyright licence for Films of Scotland title 
THE QUEEN IN SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/507 1970-

1981 
File containing correspondence, synopsis, music cue 
sheet, press cuttings, distribution statements for Films of 
Scotland title THE QUIET COUNTRY 

   
MI.4/11/508 1974-

1976 
File containing correspondence, synopsis, music cue sheet 
for Films of Scotland title RAINDROP 

   
MI.4/11/509 1971-

1974 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet and 
commentary for Films of Scotland title ROYAL STIRLING 

   
MI.4/11/510 1962-

1978 
File containing correspondence, draft, outline and 
commentary for Films of Scotland title SEAWARDS THE 
GREAT SHIPS 

   



Moving Image Manuscript Catalogue   
MI. 4/11 Films of Scotland Committee     Page 38 of 57 

Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/511 1969-

1980 
File containing correspondence, synopsis and commentary 
for Films of Scotland title SEALSKIN TROUSERS 

   
MI.4/11/512 1977-

1981 
File containing correspondence, script, music cue sheet, 
draft (English), commentary (Japanese) and treatment for 
Films of Scotland title SCOTLAND: A MARKET BASE IN 
EUROPE 

   
MI.4/11/513 1963-

1966 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, draft, 
commentary and treatment for Films of Scotland title THE 
SMITHS IN SCOTLAND (working title for LIVING IN 
SCOTLAND) 

   
MI.4/11/514 1963-

1967 
File containing correspondence, recording licence and 
draft for Films of Scotland title SONGS OF SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/515 1971-

1982 
File containing correspondence,music cue sheet, draft, 
outline and commentary for Films of Scotland title ST 
ANDREWS BY THE NORTHERN SEA 

   
MI.4/11/516 1977-

1979 
File containing correspondence, draft, outline and 
treatment for Films of Scotland title THE SONGS OF 
BURNS 

   
MI.4/11/517 1973-

1979 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, 
treatment and commentary for Films of Scotland title SEA 
CITY - GREENOCK 

   
MI.4/11/518 1978-

1983 
File containing correspondence, commentary (English, 
French, Italian and Spanish), music cue sheet, script and 
treatment for Films of Scotland title THE SPIRIT OF 
SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/519 1966-

1980 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, 
commentary (Italian), draft, commentary and outline for 
Films of Scotland title ST KILDA: THE LONELY ISLANDS 

   
MI.4/11/520 1969-

1980 
File containing correspondence and synopsis for Films of 
Scotland title STILL LIFE WITH HONESTY 

   
MI.4/11/521 1962-

1971 
File containing correspondence and commentary (French 
and English) for Films of Scotland title THE STORY OF 
LONG JOHN (alternative version of THE STORY OF 
TORMORE) 

   
MI.4/11/522 1958-

1972 
File containing correspondence, music licence agreement, 
music cue sheet,and draft for Films of Scotland title THE 
STORY OF TORMORE (alternative version of THE 
STORY OF LONG JOHN) 
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MI.4/11/523 1964-

1978 
File containing correspondence and commentary for Films 
of Scotland title THE SUN PICTURES 

   
MI.4/11/524 1954-

1950 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/525 1961-

1963 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/526 1964-

1966 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/527 1967-

1969 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/528 1970-

1972 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/529 1973-

1975 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
   
MI.4/11/530 1976-

1979 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/531 1980-

1982 
Films of Scotland Ledger 

   
MI.4/11/532 Jan 1973 

- Mar 
1982 

Films of Scotland Committee Journal 

   
MI.4/11/533 1965-

1979 
File containing correspondence, synopsis, music cue 
sheet, draft, commentary, outline treatment, programme for 
exhibition "Seven Scottish Painters" for Films of Scotland 
title THREE SCOTTISH PAINTERS 

   
MI.4/11/534 1973-

1976 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, budget 
breakdown, draft, commentary, outline and treatment for 
Films of Scotland title THE PROSPECT OF SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/535 1971-

1977 
File containing correspondence, budget breakdown, draft, 
outline and treatment for Films of Scotland title POLAR 
POWER 

   
MI.4/11/536 1966-

1978 
File containing correspondence, synopsis, shooting 
schedule, draft outline and commentary for Films of 
Scotland title WORKING TOGETHER 
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MI.4/11/537 1957-

1973 
File containing correspondence,  "toast" speech of Sir Alex 
B King, shotlist, draft outilne and revised treatment, 
commentary for Films of Scotland title PERTHSHIRE 
PANORAMA 

   
MI.4/11/538 1967-

1971 
File containing correspondence, budget breakdown, press 
cutting, draft outline, commentary, Stein promotional 
publication for Films of Scotland title TOPLINER 

   
MI.4/11/539 n.d. Bronze head of John Grierson on granite plinth 
   
MI.4/11/540 1960 Statuette awarded to SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, 

International Film Festival, Cork 
   
MI.4/11/541 25 Oct 

1938 
B/W photograph. Films of Scotland Committee Luncheon 
during the Empire Exhibition. Guests include George 
Singleton, Alex B King, James Bridie, James Welsh, John 
Grierson?, Charles A Oakley. (Donated by RV Singleton, 
Nov 94) 

   
MI.4/11/542 1963-

1977 
File containing correspondence, draft commentary and 
outline for Films of Scotland title POWER FROM BELOW 

   
MI.4/11/543 1971-

1973 
File containing correspondence,  and outline for Films of 
Scotland title A PLACE IN THE COUNTRY 

   
MI.4/11/544 1961-

1971 
File containing correspondence, draft, outline, recording 
and performing right licence and music cue sheet for Films 
of Scotland title PLAYING AWAY 

   
MI.4/11/545 1974-

1976 
File containing correspondence, outline and commentary 
for Films of Scotland title PLACES OR PEOPLE 

   
MI.4/11/546 1965-

1969 
File containing correspondence,  music cue sheet, 
commentary and treatment for Films of Scotland title 
PROSPECT FOR A CITY 

   
MI.4/11/547 1975-

1979 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, draft, 
commentary, treatment for Films of Scotland title 
LIVINGSTON - A PLAN FOR LIVING 

   
MI.4/11/548 1968-

1972 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, shot list, 
draft, treatment, commentary, for Films of Scotland title 
THE PRACTICAL ROMANTIC - SIR WALTER SCOTT 

   
MI.4/11/549 1957-

1965 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, draft, 
outline, commentary, recording and performing right 
licence for Films of Scotland title PLEASURE ISLAND 



Moving Image Manuscript Catalogue   
MI. 4/11 Films of Scotland Committee     Page 41 of 57 

Ref Date Description 
   
MI.4/11/550 1971-

1979 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, outline 
and commentary for Films of Scotland title A PRIDE OF 
ISLANDS 

   
MI.4/11/551 1975-

1983 
File containing correspondence, outline shooting script, 
music, outline treatment, shot list, and commentary for 
Films of Scotland title A PRIDE OF PENGUINS 

   
MI.4/11/552 1980-

1981 
File containing correspondence for Films of Scotland title 
SCOTLAND FOR FITNESS 

   
MI.4/11/553 1970-

1972 
File containing correspondence, poem "Sisyphus" and 
animated drawing for Films of Scotland title SISYPHUS 

   
MI.4/11/554 1971-

1975 
File containing correspondence, synopsis and treatment 
for Films of Scotland title SPACE AND LIGHT 

   
MI.4/11/555 1974-

1977 
File containing correspondence and outline for Films of 
Scotland title STEEL IN SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/556 1963-

1965 
File containing correspondence and treatment for Films of 
Scotland title A TOUCH OF SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/557 1973-

1976 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, outline, 
commentary and poetry for Films of Scotland title SORLEY 
MACLEAN'S ISLAND 

   
MI.4/11/558 1975-

1983 
File containing correspondence and treatment for Films of 
Scotland title A STONE IN THE HEATHER 

   
MI.4/11/559 1968-

1978 
File containing correspondence, outline commentary, 
commentary and outline treatment for Films of Scotland 
title TAY ROAD BRIDGE 

   
MI.4/11/560 1972-

1981 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, revised 
commentary, revised scenario, outline treatment and 
commentary for Films of Scotland title TAYSIDE 

   
MI.4/11/561 1966-

1969 
File containing correspondence, commentary, outline 
treatment and draft commentary for Films of Scotland title 
THIS IS COLVILLES 

   
MI.4/11/562 1972-

1977 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, draft and 
commentary and outline treatment for Films of Scotland 
title A TOWN CALLED AYR 

   
MI.4/11/563 1972-

1974 
File containing correspondence and outline treatment for 
Films of Scotland title TRAVELPASS 
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MI.4/11/564 1972-

1974 
File containing correspondence, music cue sheet, 
commentary, draft treatment and shooting script for Films 
of Scotland title TOP COUNTRY 

   
MI.4/11/565 1969-

1972 
File containing correspondence and music cue sheet for 
Films of Scotland title WALKABOUT EDINBURGH 

   
MI.4/11/566 1969-

1975 
File containing correspondence, commentary for German 
version (in English), treatment and commentary for Films 
of Scotland title WHY SCOTLAND, WHY EAST KILBRIDE 

   
MI.4/11/567 1969 File containing correspondence and treatment for Films of 

Scotland title THE VIKING ISLES 
   
MI.4/11/568 1970-

1978 
File containing correspondence and commentary for Films 
of Scotland title THE WATER OF LIFE 

   
MI.4/11/569 1970-

1979 
File containing correspondence, outline, treatment, draft 
shooting script and draft commentary for Films of Scotland 
title A DRAM LIKE THIS 

   
MI.4/11/570 1966-

1989 
File containing correspondence and music cue sheet for 
Films of Scotland title A KIND OF SEEING 

   
MI.4/11/571 1989 File containing correspondence for Films of Scotland title 

SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS 
   
MI.4/11/572 1982-

1989 
File containing correspondence and music cue sheet for 
Films of Scotland title IONA - DOVE ACROSS THE 
WATER 

   
MI.4/11/573 1980 File containing Films of Scotland terms and conditions for 

production of Films of Scotland title THE GRAND MATCH 
   
MI.4/11/574 1974-

1977 
File containing correspondence and outline treatment for 
Films of Scotland title THOMSON SCOTTISH 
PETROLEUM film (OCCIDENTAL OIL?) 

   
MI.4/11/575 1974 File containing treatment for Films of Scotland title MARY 

QUEEN OF SCOTS 
   
MI.4/11/576 1968-

1970 
File containing correspondence, outline treatment for Films 
of Scotland title WEIR'S PUMP (w/t GLANDLESS PUMP) 

   
MI.4/11/577 1972 File containing correspondence, outline treatment for Films 

of Scotland title OCEANSPAN (W/T) 
   
MI.4/11/578 1973- File containing misc Film Lab price lists 
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Ref Date Description 
1984 

   
MI.4/11/579 1962-

1979 
File containing correspondence between Border Television 
and Films of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/580 1963 File containing correspondence with the Centre for 

Educational Television Overseas and Films of Scotland 
   
MI.4/11/581 1961-

1962 
File containing correspondence with Children's Television 
and Films of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/582 1967-

1968 
File containing correspondence with RCA Great Britain Ltd 
and Films of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/583 1972-

1985 
File containing correspondence with Universal Film 
Laboratories and Films of Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/584 1962-

1978 
File containing correspondence with ATV Network Ltd re 
lab processes for Films of Scotland titles 

   
MI.4/11/585 1970-

1983 
File containing correspondence with Technicolor Ltd re lab 
processes for Films of Scotland titles 

   
MI.4/11/586 1978 File containing correspondence with Sonovision re Films of 

Scotland title CALTREX 
   
MI.4/11/587  File containing stills for Films of Scotland title CASTLE 

AND CAPITAL 
   
MI.4/11/588 1979-

1982 
File containing correspondence, draft script, music cue 
sheet, shot list, draft commentary for Films of Scotland title 
STOCK OF BROOM 

   
MI.4/11/589 May 11, 

1978 
List of Committee Members 

   
MI.4/11/590 1976-

1978 
Minutes of Promotion Committee 

   
MI.4/11/591 1978 Minutes of Finance Sub-Committee, Executive and 

Production Committees, Annual General Meeting 
   
MI.4/11/592 1968-

1975 
Minutes of AGM 

   
MI.4/11/593 1976 "The Case for Government Support" and listing of films 

made by the Committee 
   
MI.4/11/594 1981 File containing list of film production units 
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MI.4/11/595 1979-

1980 
Feasibility study for stock shot library 

   
MI.4/11/596 1962-

1982 
File containing correspondence with Rank Film 
Laboratories 

   
MI.4/11/597 1974-

1983 
File containing correspondence with Studio Film 
Laboratories Ltd 

   
MI.4/11/598 1978 File containing correspondence with Sonovision 
   
MI.4/11/599 1965-

1986 
File containing correspondence with Filmatic Laboratories 
Ltd 

   
MI.4/11/600 1962-

1983 
File containing correspondence with Kay Laboratories Ltd 

   
MI.4/11/601 1962-

1985 
File containing correspondence with Humphries Film 
Laboratories Ltd 

   
MI.4/11/602 1979-

1985 
File containing correspondence with Reeds Colour Film 
Laboratories Ltd (subsequently Buck Film Laboratories) 

   
MI.4/11/603 1967-

1982 
File containing correspondence with Colour Film Services 

   
MI.4/11/604 1974-

1975 
File containing correspondence with W.F.S. (Film 
Facilities) Ltd 

   
MI.4/11/605 1969-

1982 
File containing correspondence with Radio Telefis Eireann 

   
MI.4/11/606 1959 File containing correspondence with LPE Television Ltd 
   
MI.4/11/607 1971-

1980 
File containing correspondence with Thames Television 
Ltd 

   
MI.4/11/608 1980 File containing correspondence with Global Television 

Services Ltd 
   
MI.4/11/609 1968-

1982 
File containing correspondence with Yorkshire Television 

   
MI.4/11/610 1959 File containing correspondence with Independent 

Television for South Wales and the West of England 
   
MI.4/11/611 1970-

1972, 
File containing Minutes, FofS Committee 
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Ref Date Description 
1977-
1982 

   
MI.4/11/612 1973-

1980 
File containing Minutes, FofS Production Committee 

   
MI.4/11/613 1970-

1982 
Set of files concerning FofS Finance Sub-Committee, 
including Annual Accounts 

   
MI.4/11/614 1975-

1978 
File containing Minutes, FofS Promotion Committee 

   
MI.4/11/615 1975-

1982 
File containing Minutes, FofS Executive Committee 

   
MI.4/11/616 1970-

1982 
Ts Minutes FofS AGMs 

   
MI.4/11/617 1973-

1980 
Ts Annual Reports and misc reports 

   
MI.4/11/618 1981-

1982 
Minutes FofS Steering Committee 

   
MI.4/11/619 1971-

1977 
File marked "Information on Committee", including lists of 
members of various committees 

   
MI.4/11/620 1975-

1976 
File marked "Working Party Submissions", containing 
correspondence, ts, draft papers in submission to the 
Prime Minister's Working Party on the Future of the Film 
Industry 

   
MI.4/11/621 1976 File marked "Terry Report" being papers relating to the 

Working Party on the Future of the Film Industry, including 
correspondence between George Singleton and Harold 
Wilson 

   
MI.4/11/622 1976-

1977 
File wrongly marked "Forsyth Hardy's Retiral Dinner" and 
including: 
 
Ts press releases 
 
1976-77 - Schedule of television transmission of FofS titles 
in STVs series "Scottish Lens" 
 
Forward diaries 
 
1976 - Memo to FofS members re forthcoming meeting 
with COI 
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MI.4/11/623 1975-

1976 
File of correspondence between George Singleton and 
others concerning FofS business 

   
MI.4/11/624 1977-

1983 
File of correspondence between George Singleton and 
others concerning FofS business 

   
MI.4/11/625 1976 File containing correspondence between George Singleton 

and others concerning dinner in honour of retiral of H 
Forsyth Hardy, including reference to letter received by 
Hardy from R Riddell Black 

   
MI.4/11/626 1955 Ptd Memo and Articles of Association, Films of Scotland 

Committee 
   
MI.4/11/627 1970 File containing papers relating to the appointment of 

Assistant to the Director 
   
MI.4/11/628 1974-

1978 
Files concerning staff matters and appointment of Director 

   
MI.4/11/629 Feb 1982 Copy press cutting "Credits roll for film pioneers", 

Scotsman, on the end of Films of Scotland 
   
MI.4/11/630 1994-

1996 
File containing correspondence, research notes, and 
papers relating to the Scottish Film Archive's restoration 
work on SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS and premiere 
screening at GFT, including: 
 
16 May 1996 - Photographs of Hilary Harris unveiling 
Centenary Plaque and with others at GFT for the screening 

   
MI.4/11/631 1963-

1976 
File containing list of films in distribution, report on 
"Television Outlets for Scotland in the European Economic 
Community", programme for the International Gathering of 
the Clans, press release, correspondence, obituary for 
John Grierson, programme for "A Festival of Scottish 
Films", National Film Theatre, London, draft text for 
promotion booklet, promotional leaflet, press cutting, report 
on North American Tour, 1970 

   
MI.4/11/632 1972-

1978 
File containing treatments for suggested film titles:   
 
THE SCOTTISH SOLDIER 
 
THE COMMODORE 
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Ref Date Description 
JOY IN HEAVEN 
 
LAND FOR LEISURE 
 
MARY QUEEN OF SCOTS 
 
OCEANSPAN, SCOTLAND:THE POSTCARDS AND THE 
ECONOMY 
 
THANKS TO THE SEA 
 
PAISLEY FILM 
 
SCOTTISH GAS FILM 
 
HOGMANAY 
 
ERSKINE NEW COMMUNITY 
 
DAVID LIVINGSTONE 
 
THOMSON SCOTTISH PETROLEUM 
 
WEST OVER SEA 
 
THERE'S ROOM AT THE TOP 
 
FORESTRY IN SCOTLAND 
 
commentary for THE SCOTTISH ECONOMY 
 
 a proposal for a film for Occidental 
 
list of suggestions for films from the Production Committee 
 
 "A Time Capsule for Scotland" 
 
a discussion paper to members of the Exec Committee 
 
 "Presenting Scotland" a report 
 
"Scotland and the European Community" 

   
MI.4/11/633 1971 Memo re the production of Films of Scotland title SPACE 

AND LIGHT (working title JACK COIA FILM) 
   
MI.4/11/634 1974-

1975 
File containing draft, treatment and script for Films of 
Scotland title THE GREAT MILL RACE 
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MI.4/11/635 1975 File containing story outline for Films of Scotland title THE 

BOAT 
   
MI.4/11/636 1975 File containing outline treatment, music cue sheet, English, 

French, German and Japanese scripts for Films of 
Scotland title MAKE IT IN LIVINGSTON 

   
MI.4/11/637 1972-

1975 
File containing correspondence with Scottish Television 

   
MI.4/11/638 1979-

1982 
File containing correspondence re Edinburgh Filmhouse 
Appeal 

   
MI.4/11/639 1980-

1982 
File containing correspondence, promotional leaflets, order 
book and VAT returns 

   
MI.4/11/640  File containing synopses 
   
MI.4/11/641  File containing stills for Films of Scotland title ISLE OF 

RHUM 
   
MI.4/11/642 1938-

1940 
Distribution agreements between MGM and Associated 
British Pictures and Films of Scotland Committee and 
Scottish Development Council for FofS titles 

   
MI.4/11/643 1943 Deed of Trust by the Secretary of State for Scotland 

appointing Trustees to hold and use certain Scottish Films 
of national interest, and individual deed transferring rights 
on named titles produced by Films of Scotland Committee 

   
MI.4/11/644 1956-

1978 
Annual accounts for Films of Scotland  

   
MI.4/11/645 1955-

1966 
Ts transcripts of radio broadcasts about Films of Scotland 
and its productions, including Lindsay Anderson's review of 
SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS and David Daiches on 
Scotland on the Street programmes, and general 
promotional texts on the work of the Committee 

   
MI.4/11/646 Feb 1974 Press cutting Financial Times, article by John Chittock on 

"The projection of Scotland" concerning FofS and Scottish 
initiatives in film culture and industry 

   
MI.4/11/647 1963-

1970 
Ts and misc papers concerning Films of Scotland and their 
approaches to the Scottish banks for funding 

   
MI.4/11/648 1981-

1982 
File of notes and papers concerning proposals for and the 
winding up of Films of Scotland, including press cuttings 
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MI.4/11/649 Feb 1961 Ts booklet "The First Twenty Five" on the history of FofS, 

including a catalogue of films produced, and statistics 
related to their cinema screenings 

   
MI.4/11/650 1964-

1976 
Ts and publicity materials relating to SCOTLAND ON THE 
SCREEN programmes, with particular reference to 
Fairfield Halls 1966 with statistical information on 
attendance, box office etc 

   
MI.4/11/651 1955-

1978 
Correspondence between Margaret Tait, Ancona Films 
and FofS concerning various film proposals 

   
MI.4/11/652 1955-

1963 
Correspondence, treatment and papers concerning 
proposals for film on lighthouses by John Grierson 

   
MI.4/11/653 1972-

1979 
Correspondence between Charles Gormley and Bill 
Forsyth of Tree Films with FofS over various film proposals 
including THAT SINKING FEELING and draft treatment for 
FORESTRY IN SCOTLAND 

   
MI.4/11/654 1977-

1984 
File of correspondence, treatment and budgets for 
Edinburgh Film Productions film on the Megget Dam for 
FofS and Lothian Regional Council (Possibly released as A 
DIFFERENT VALLEY) 

   
MI.4/11/655 1965-

1978 
File of correspondence with MCPS concerning music 
licences for the following FofS titles: 
 
EDINBURGH FESTIVAL 
 
BLACK WATCH 
 
TOP COUNTRY 
 
THE BORDERS 
 
HOLIDAY SCOTLAND 
 
ISLE OF RHUM 

   
MI.4/11/656 1963-

1972 
File concerning the Golden Thistle Award at the Edinburgh 
Film Festival. Correspondence with recipients Carol Reed, 
Fred Zinneman, King Vidor, Darryl Zanuck, and those 
offered but declining the award, including Alfred Hitchcock, 
David Lean, Michaelangelo Antonioni and Jean Renoir 

MI.4/11/657 c.1961 Photographs. Ceremony in the American Embassy. US 
Ambassador David Bruce presents to Sir A B King on 
behalf of FofS the Hollywood Oscar for SEAWARDS THE 
GREAT SHIPS. In attendance Sir Alec Douglas-Home, 
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Ref Date Description 
Sec of State for Foreign Affairs. 
 
Also photograph of the Golden Thistle Award, and other 
awards and certificates collected by FofS 

   
MI.4/11/658 n.d. Photographs of James Wilson, Director of FofS in his office 
   
MI.4/11/659 Feb 1975 Photographs of guests at HF Hardy's retiral dinner 
   
MI.4/11/660 Oct 1977 Photographs taken at retiral dinner for George Singleton, 

RAC Club, Glasgow, including H Forsyth Hardy, Emilio 
Coia, Alex Clarke, RB Macluskie, Ronald Singleton 

   
MI.4/11/661 April 

1997 
Photographs taken at FofS AGM of staff and Committee 
members 

   
   
MI.4/11/662 1958-

c.1960 
Photographs: 
 
c1960 - Scotland on the Screen programme at the Regal 
Cinema, Edinburgh. Crowds outside and VIPs 
 
1958 - HFH and VIPs in highland dress at Scotland on 
Screen event at Brussels Fair, plus negative 
 
n.d. - Scotland on Screen programme at La Scala Cinema, 
Glasgow? with pipe band 

   
MI.4/11/663 n.d. Photographs: HF Hardy and HF Hardy with AB King and 

George Singleton 
   
MI.4/11/664 n.d. Photographs: 

 
Publicity shot Sir Carol Reed, recipient of Golden Thistle 
Award 
 
George Singleton and two others with the Golden Thistle 
Award 

   
MI.4/11/665 n.d. George Singleton with Willie Ross? at Scotland on the 

Screen event 
   
MI.4/11/666 c.1961 Production still, Glasgow Films filming on winter landscape 

in Glencoe for AS LONG AS YOU'RE YOUNG, Eddie 
McConnell at Newman Sinclair camera at Corrie na Ciste 

   
MI.4/11/667 1962 Photograph. Still from BONNETS OVER THE BORDER 
   
MI.4/11/668 Jan 1979 Letter from Iain Smith explaining his reasons for resigning 
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Ref Date Description 
from the Production Committee of FofS 

   
MI.4/11/669 Nov 1974 Copy letter from HF Hardy to Caledonian Associated 

Cinemas regarding HIDB films and the agreement reached 
between them 

   
MI.4/11/670 23 Aug 

1964 
Ptd Scotland on Screen programme brochure, ABC 
Cinema, Edinburgh 

   
MI.4/11/671 8 Aug 

1982 
Ptd Scotland on Screen programme brochure, Filmhouse, 
Edinburgh 

   
MI.4/11/672 1970s Ptd catalogue of FofS titles 
   
MI.4/11/673 1985 File of correspondence with Chris Mylne over continuing 

use of footage shot for ISLE OF RHUM 
   
MI.4/11/674 13 June 

1957 
Xerox press cutting The Orcadian, on the FofS title, LIFE 
IN THE ORKNEYS, and Forsyth Hardy's appeal to the 
local council to contribute to the costs of the film, 
production of which began under the Central Office of 
Information in 1951 

   
MI.4/11/675 1980 B/W still THE GRAND MATCH 
   
MI.4/11/676 Nov 2001 Press cutting obituary for Frank Spedding, composer 
   
MI.4/11/677 Sept 

1974 
Press cutting, obituary for William Ballantine 

   
MI.4/11/678 1969 Ts Treatment, script for film on Walter Scott (THE 

PRACTICAL ROMANTIC) notes by George Bruce and corr 
from him with Films of Scotland. See also MI. 4/11/458 

   
MI.4/11/679 1978 Ts treatment, notes by George Bruce on film CASTLE 

AND CAPITAL. See also MI. 4/11/433 
   
MI.4/11/680 July 1960 Certificate. Diploma of Honour, Documentary Film, for 

SEAWARDS THE GREAT SHIPS, at the 21st Mostra 
Internationale D'Arte Cinematographica, Venice 

   
MI.4/11/681 Aug 1988 Copy press cutting, Scotsman, "Why the Hardy Boys 

deserve top billing", Article on Films of Scotland and 
Scotland's leading film makers 

   
MI.4/11/682 1957 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/683 1958 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 
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Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 

   
MI.4/11/684 1959 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/685 1960 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/686 1961 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/687 1962 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/688 1963 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/689 1964 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Regal 

Cinema, during the Edinburgh Festival 
   
MI.4/11/690 1965 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Aberdeen 
   
MI.4/11/691 1966 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Aberdeen 
   
MI.4/11/692 1967 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Usher 

Hall and ABC. Edinburgh 
   
MI.4/11/693 1968 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, Caley 

Cinema, Edinburgh  
   
MI.4/11/694 1969 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen,Odeon, 

Edinburgh  
   
MI.4/11/695 1970 FILE: Film performance Scotland on the Screen, ABC and 

Commonwealth Games  
   
MI.4/11/696 1971 FILE: Film performance. Edinburgh retrospective. ABC 

cinema, Edinburgh 
   
MI.4/11/697 1970 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Odeon, Edinburgh 
   
MI.4/11/698 1971-

1972 
FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Usher Hall, Edinburgh 

   
MI.4/11/699 1973 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Odeon, Edinburgh 
   
MI.4/11/700 1961 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Regal Cinema, Aberdeen 
   
MI.4/11/701 1962 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Regal Cinema, Aberdeen 
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MI.4/11/702 1963 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Regal Cinema, Aberdeen 
   
MI.4/11/703 1970 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Town Hall, Falkirk 
   
MI.4/11/704 1968 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Town Hall,Hamilton 
   
MI.4/11/705 1970 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Town Hall,Hamilton 
   
MI.4/11/706 1973 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, City Hall, Perth 
   
MI.4/11/707 1970 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Albert Hall, Stirling 
   
MI.4/11/708 1971 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Albert Hall, Stirling 
   
MI.4/11/709 1973 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Albert Hall, Stirling 
   
MI.4/11/710 1973 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Dundee 
   
MI.4/11/711 1972 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Carnegie Hall, Dunfermline 
   
MI.4/11/712 1968 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Town Hall, Falkirk 
   
MI.4/11/713 1967 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Playhouse Cinema, 

Inverness 
   
MI.4/11/714 1975 FILES: Scotland on Screen tour of England (Manchester, 

York, Bottesford, Birmingham, Harrogate, Doncaster, 
Middlesbrough) 

   
MI.4/11/715 1974 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Cheltenham 
   
MI.4/11/716 1972 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Scunthorpe 
   
MI.4/11/717 1972 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Hull 
   
MI.4/11/718 1972 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Leeds 
   
MI.4/11/719 1972 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Huddersfield 
   
MI.4/11/720 1972 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Halifax 
   
MI.4/11/721 1958 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/722 1959 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/723 1960 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 
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Ref Date Description 
London 

   
MI.4/11/724 1961 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/725 1962 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/726 1963 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/727 1964 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/728 1965 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/729 1966 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/730 1967 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/731 1968 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/732 1969 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/733 1970 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/734 1971 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/735 1974 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, at the Royal Festival Hall, 

London 
   
MI.4/11/736 1957 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Glasgow film performance 

La Scala 
   
MI.4/11/737 1958 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Glasgow film performance 

La Scala 
   
MI.4/11/738 1960 FILE: Scotland on the Screen, Glasgow film performance 

Cosmo cinema 
   
MI.4/11/739 1972 FILE: Scottish Film Festival at National Film Theatre, 

London 
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MI.4/11/740 1972 FILE: Screenings at North Berwick, Dunbar, Dunfermline, 

including premiere of LOTHIAN LANDSCAPE and 
DUNFERMLINE 

   
MI.4/11/741 1974 and 

1975 
File, Scotland on the Screen, spring tour, Scotland 

   
MI.4/11/742 Oct 1965 Ts Report on performances held in England 
   
MI.4/11/743 1958-

1960 
File of correspondence concerning performances in 
Commonwealth cities, including: 
 
ts Overseas Distribution report, Scottish films in the 
Commonwealth 

   
MI.4/11/744 1958-

1962 
Files: Scotland on Screen tour of England 

   
MI.4/11/745 1958-

1962 
Files: Scotland on Screen tour of New Zealand 

   
MI.4/11/746 1960-

1962 
Files: Scotland on Screen tour of  South Africa 

   
MI.4/11/747 1969 File: Scotland on Screen tour of Australia, including: 

 
Ts Report - Tour of Australia and New Zealand June - July 
1969 

   
MI.4/11/748 1960 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of Canada, including 

 
TS Press information and itinerary 

   
MI.4/11/749 1962 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of Canada, including 

 
ts Report on the tour 

   
MI.4/11/750 1964 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of Canada, including 

 
ts Report on the tour 

   
MI.4/11/751 1966 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of Canada, including 

 
press information and itinerary 

   
MI.4/11/752 1968 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of Canada, including 

 
Report on the tour 
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MI.4/11/753 1970 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of North America, including 

 
Ts Report on tour of US and Canada 

   
MI.4/11/754 1961-

1962 
File: Scandinavian tour, organised by Scottish Tourist 
Board 

   
MI.4/11/755 1962 File: Films of Scotland screening for Scottish MPs in 

London 
including:  
 
ts summary of seven years achievements 

   
MI.4/11/756 1963 File: Films of Scotland screening for Scottish MPs in 

London 
including:  
 
ts summary of seven years achievements 

   
MI.4/11/757 1965 Files: Scotland on Screen tour of England including 

 
Ts Report on performances Oct 1965 

   
MI.4/11/758 1957 File ts briefing papers relating to meeting of FofS 

committee members with Secretary of State for Scotland, 
and screening at Filmhouse of FofS titles 

   
MI.4/11/759 Sept 

1957 
Ts Report for the period up to Dec 1956 on Films of 
Scotland activities 

   
MI.4/11/760 1963 File of papers and correspondence concerning treatment 

for a film on universities in Europe, prepared by Films of 
Scotland for the Council of Europe, Strasbourg 

   
MI.4/11/761 1972-

1975 
File of correspondence with Highland and Islands 
Development Board, concerning the relationship with Films 
of Scotland, film sponsorship and distribution and progress 
on specific films in production 

   
MI.4/11/762 1963-64 Ts Report and notes on Scottish films in the US 1963, 

William Ballantine's official visit to North America 
   
MI. 
4/11/763 

1959-
1966 

Misc reports on SCFLs distribution of FofS titles 

   
MI.4/11/764 1973 Notes of meeting with Scottish Sports Council concerning 

sport films and Films of Scotland 
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Ref Date Description 
MI.4/11/765 Sept 

1979 
Ts submission to Scottish Health Education Unit 

   
MI.4/11/766 1976 Ts Notes meeting with Scottish Development Agency 
   
MI.4/11/767 1977 File of correspondence with Scottish Gas concerning 

proposed television film, to be written by Ronald Mavor. 
Including draft treatment by Ted Brocklebank 

 


